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Friday, 10th  December 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

I hope you are keeping safe and well. 

It is with regret that I have to inform you that your child’s teacher, Caireann will be leaving South 

Haringey School at the end of the Autumn term. Caireann is moving out of  the classroom into a 

role she is passionate about, supporting schools with phonics and reading. We wish her all the 

best in the next stage of her career.  

In order to lessen the impact on your child, we have recruited a full time, experienced teacher, 

Daphne, who will teach in Lively Ladybirds 5 days a week. Heather will move over and support 

Busy Bees. To ensure a smooth transition our child’s new teacher, Daphne, will be with the 

children and alongside Caireann and Heather next week.  

Please feel free to come and speak with me if you have any further questions. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Neil Reilly 

Deputy Head teacher 

 

 

 

 


